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 CALL-IN OF CABINET DECISION ON THE 
ROTHERWAS FUTURES PROJECT 

Report By: Director of Corporate and Customer Services  

 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To consider the Cabinet decision to enter into a co-operation agreement with 
Advantage West Midlands in order to progress the Rotherwas Futures Project, which 
has been called in by three Members of the Committee: Councillor W.L.S Bowen, 
A.C.R. Chappell, and  Councillor Mrs M.D. LLoyd-Hayes. 

Reason For Call-In 

2. In accordance with Standing Order 7.3.1 and the Scrutiny Committee Rules set out at 
Appendix 2 of the Constitution, the decision of Cabinet on 28th September, 2006 in 
relation to the Rotherwas Futures Project has been called in for consideration by this 
Committee. 

3. The stated reasons for the call-in are: 

• Lack of information on the funding shortfall and how this will be met 

• Lack of detail of what Phase 1 and 2 of the Rotherwas Scheme involves 

• Lack of information on what precautions have been taken in respect of inflation. 
 

4. The decision notice (Ref No. 2006.CAB.076) is appended together with the report to 
Cabinet on 28th September, 2006. 

5. It is for the Committee to decide whether it wishes to accept the decision of Cabinet 
or to refer the decision back to Cabinet for further consideration and if so what 
recommendations to Cabinet it wishes to make. 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None 


